
From: I Redacted I
Sent: 9/10/2011 7:31:20 PM

RedactedYura. Jane (70=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKYn:To:
Redacted

Sunil Shori (SKS@cpuc.ca.gov); Julie Halligan (JMH@cpuc.ca.gov); Michelle 
Cooke (MLC@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: KAI Spike hydrotest letter

Dear Ms. Yura,

Transmitted herewith is the requested letter discussing the appropriate applications of the 
hydrostatic “spike” pressure test for gas pipelines. If you have comments or questions please 
feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Redacted

President

Kiefner & Associates, Inc.

585 Scherers Ct.

Worthington, Ohio 43085

Redacted

Fax:614-888-7323

Cellular: 740-398-9543

This electronic message is supplied for information only. The information may be confidential
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and/or privileged. The information is intended solely for the individual or entity named above 
and access by anyone else is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is prohibited and 
may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please reply 
immediately to the sender that you have received the message in error, and delete it.
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